
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/31/2013 12:18:24 PM
Subject: Re: Medicaid expansion discussion

Ill call. 

From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2013 12:06:00 PM
 
To: Anthony Keck
 
Subject: FW: Medicaid expansion discussion
 
                Could you call or have someone call him today please?  I’m buried with the budget deadline and this is more 
your lane anyway.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Barganier, Jon [mailto:Jon.Barganier@governor.alabama.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2013 11:43 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Medicaid expansion discussion
 
Christian,
 

Would you please give me a call when you have a moment today?  We’re taking on some of the same issues re: 
Medicaid expansion/Obamacare and I wanted to get some thoughts from you as to how you are addressing the 
opponents in SC.

Thanks,
 
___________________________
Jon Barganier
Policy Director & Legislative Affairs
Office of Governor Robert Bentley
w) 334-242-7988
c) 334-314-8340
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
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If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


